
Effective March 23, 2020 (until further notice) 

Resource or 
Service 

Libraries – 
Bryan 

Online 
service 
only 

https://www.blinn.edu/
Library/ 
(Look for chat box in 
bottom right corner) 

Virtual Hours 
Su:     1PM-5PM 
Mo:   8AM-5PM 
Tu:     8AM-7PM 
We:   8AM-5PM 
Th:     8AM-7PM 
Fri:     8AM-5PM 
Sa:     1PM-5PM 

Janice Lapaglia, Director 
Janice.lapaglia@blinn.edu 
979-209-7277

Libraries – 
Brenham 

Online 
service 
only 

https://www.blinn.edu/
Library/ 
(Look for chat box in 
bottom right corner) 

Virtual Hours 
Su:     1PM-5PM 
Mo:   8AM-5PM 
Tu:     8AM-7PM 
We:   8AM-5PM 
Th:     8AM-7PM 
Fri:     8AM-5PM 
Sa:     1PM-5PM 

Linda Gray, Director 
Linda.gray@blinn.edu 
979-830-4251

Libraries – 
RELLIS 

Online 
service 
only 

https://www.blinn.edu/
Library/ 
(Look for chat box in 
bottom right corner) 

Virtual Hours 
Su:     1PM-5PM 
Mo:   8AM-5PM 
Tu:     8AM-7PM 
We:   8AM-5PM 
Th:     8AM-7PM 
Fri:     8AM-5PM 
Sa:     1PM-5PM 

Janice Lapaglia, Director 
Janice.lapaglia@blinn.edu 
979-209-7277

Libraries – 
Sealy 

Online 
service 
only 

www.blinn.edu/Library/ 
(Look for chat box in 
bottom right corner) 

Virtual Hours 
Su:     1PM-5PM 
Mo:   8AM-5PM 
Tu:     8AM-7PM 
We:   8AM-5PM 
Th:     8AM-7PM 
Fri:     8AM-5PM 
Sa:     1PM-5PM 

Linda Gray, Director 
Linda.gray@blinn.edu 
979-830-4251

Libraries – 
Schulenburg 

Online 
service 
only 

www.blinn.edu/Library/ 
(Look for chat box in 
bottom right corner) 

Virtual Hours 
Su:     1PM-5PM 
Mo:   8AM-5PM 
Tu:     8AM-7PM 
We:   8AM-5PM 
Th:     8AM-7PM 
Fri:     8AM-5PM 
Sa:     1PM-5PM 

Linda Gray, Director 
Linda.gray@blinn.edu 
979-830-4251

Learning 
Center-
Bryan 

Online 
tutoring 
service 

www.blinn.edu/learning
-center/bryan

Mo:    10AM-5PM 
Tu:    10AM-5PM 
We:    10AM-5PM 

Sajida Shaikh, Director 
Sajida.shaikh@blinn.edu 
979-209-7266
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only 
(limited 
courses) 

Th:    10AM-5PM 
Fr:    10AM-5PM 

Learning 
Center-
Brenham 

Online 
tutoring 
service 
only 
(limited 
courses) 

www.blinn.edu/learning
-center/brenham
For tutoring services: 
www.blinn.edu/learning
-center/bryan

Mo:    10AM-5PM 
Tu:      10AM-5PM 
We:    10AM-5PM 
Th:      10AM-5PM 
Fr:      10AM-5PM 

Patrick Cole, Director 
pcole@blinn.edu 
979-830-4192

Student 
Services 

Disability 
Services/Co
unseling-
Bryan & 
RELLIS 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 
service 
only/ 

www.blinn.edu/disabilit
y 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Dr. Becky McBride, Dean 
of Student Engagement 
bryan.ods@blinn.edu 
979-209-7251

Dr. Becky McBride, Dean 
of Student Engagement 
rellis.ods@blinn.edu 
979-209-8947

Disability 
Services-
Brenham, 
Sealy, & 
Schulenburg 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 
service 
only 

www.blinn.edu/disabilit
y 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Dr. Becky McBride, Dean 
of Student Engagement 
brenham.ods@blinn.edu 
979-830-4157

Housing & 
Residence 
Life 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 
service 
only 

www.blinn.edu/housing Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Dr. Becky McBride, Dean 
of Student Engagement 
housing@blinn.edu  
979-830-4461

Student 
Leadership 
& Activities-
Brenham 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 
service 
only  

www.blinn.edu/student-
leadership-activities/sla-
brenham-campus 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Dr. Becky McBride, Dean 
of Student Engagement 
sla.brenham@blinn.edu 
979-830-4558

Office of 
Prospective 
Students 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 

www.blinn.edu/future-
students 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Elaine Abshire, Director 
Blinnbound@blinn.edu 
979-830-4152
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service 
only  

Office of 
Admissions-

Brenham 

Closed 
to 
public 
services
/ Online 
service 
only  

www.blinn.edu/admissi
ons 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
admissions@blinn.edu 
979-830-4800

Office of 
Advising-
Brenham 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

www.blinn.edu/academi
c-advising

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 

979-830-4196

Office of 
Enrollment 
Services-
Brenham 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

www.blinn.edu/admissi
ons 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
admissions@blinn.edu 
979-830-4800

Brenham 
Testing 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

www.blinn.edu/academi
c-advising

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-H

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
admissions@blinn.edu 
979-830-4800

Office of 
Admissions-

Bryan 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

www.blinn.edu/admissi
ons 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
admissions@blinn.edu 
979-830-4800

Office of 
Advising-
Bryan 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

www.blinn.edu/academi
c-advising

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-H

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 

979-209-7250

Office of 
Advising - 
RELLIS 

Closed 
to 

public 

To schedule a Class 
Scheduling/Academic 
Advising appointment, 

Virtual “Walk-In” 
Hours (until further 

Ms. Rebecca Reyes, FT 
RELLIS Adviser/Recruiter 
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services 
/ Online 
service 

only 

please 
visit: https://rellisacade
micalliance3085.setmor
e.com/

notice) 10 a.m.-5 
p.m.

T & Th 

Email relllis@blinn.e
du for more 
information 

Dr. Robert Marshall, PT 
RELLIS Adviser 

rellis@blinn.edu 

Office of 
Enrollment 
Services-
Bryan 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

https://www.blinn.edu/
admissions/index.html 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
admissions@blinn.edu 
979-830-4800

Bryan 
Testing 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

https://www.blinn.edu/
admissions/index.html 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-H

Christy Johanson, 
Dean/Enrollment 
Services, Registrar 
testcenter@blinn.edu 
979-209-8611

Office of 
Financial 
Aid-Bryan 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

https://www.blinn.edu/
financial-aid/index.html 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Brent Williford, Dean 
Financial Aid & 
Scholarships 
finaid@blinn.edu 
979-209-7230
979-830-4144

Office of 
Financial 

Aid-
Brenham 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

https://www.blinn.edu/
financial-aid/index.html 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Brent Williford, Dean 
Financial Aid & 
Scholarships 
finaid@blinn.edu 
979-209-7230
979-830-4144

SRM & Title 
IX 

Closed 
to 

public 
services
/ Online 
service 

only  

https://www.blinn.edu/
title-ix/index.html 

Virtual Hours (until 
further notice) 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. 
M-F

Dr. Bennie Graves,  Dean 
of SRM & Title IX 
titleix@blinn.edu 
979-830-4700
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